Deborah A Andruk
[1011 Queens Boulevard-27-F
Forest Hills, NY [1375
Ph-718-261-1448/cell-71 8-490-1284
Dgall25@aol.com

April 18,2011

Ms. Jean Campo, Director of Admissions for Glengariff Health Care Center
141 Dosoris Lane

Glen Cove, NY 11542

Dear Ms. Campo:

I just wanted to thank you and the wonderful staft at Glengariff for taking such great care of my
husband. Glenn Andruk.

The room on the 1™ floor was pertect and the staff fantastic, everybody treated him like a guest at a five
star hote].

He arrived on Saturday, April 9™ 2011-2 days after his knee replacement surgery with Dr. Krauss.
Your PT staff greeted him the first day and had him working out immediately. He loved the food, the
service, his PT and everybody he came into contact with at Glengariff.

Glenn needed only 4 days of rehab and T know your staff contributed to his speedy recovery. He is
doing great and will be dancing at our son’s wedding in June,

Thank all of you so much for everything you did for my husband. Glenn.

T hank§ again,
(/ﬁ’ ‘- Cd {{“_’__\_
Debbie Andruk. the grateful wife

Note: Glenn will be coming back for his left knee replacement; he cannot wait to see his friends at
Glenganff,



